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This Week at Wortham...
Suffolk Farm & Country Fair 

Barn Owls had a great day this week when they went to the Farm and
Country Fair held at Trinity Park. The children learnt about growing
different produce, the machinery and animals used and even got to pet
some! They learnt some useful tips about fire, police and road safety
and even got to make their own fingerprint key ring. 





Lifetime

Our new Lifetime sessions started this Friday.  This half
term we have children in Reception listening and
learning French songs and stories, Year 1 have Forest
School (starting next week), Year 2 and 3 are learning
about how to build and maintain positive friendships,
Year 4 are food tasting, designing and making their
own pizzas, Year 5 have sports and Year 6 are taking
part in ‘The Fiver Challenge’ to help raise money for
their end of year trip. 



What's on next week?

Friday:

FoWS School Disco  

CONTACT 
(01379) 898 484 
office@worthamprimary.org.uk  https://twitter.com/allsaintsmat

www.facebook.com/WorthamPrimarySchool 

Good Luck!  

Good luck to Mrs Widdeson and her son who will
both be running the London Marathon on Sunday.  
We are all very proud of your dedication to prepare
for this and to raise awareness of this wonderful
charity. 
Mrs Widdeson and her son are running for a charity
very close to their hearts - Marie Curie.  If you
haven’t already and would like sponsor Mrs
Widdeson, then please follow this link:
https://www.justgiving.com/page/nikki-widdeson-
1704994460917
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